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Rossville Hall given a new lease on life 
 
April 10, 2019 
COOKTOWN 
  
Rossville’s community hall has received a facelift with some much-needed repairs and 
maintenance carried out, thanks to the Works for Queensland program. 
 
Cook Shire Council’s Building and Facilities team completed the work this week, which 
included completely replacing the unsafe entrance ramp, painting, concrete drains, a 
footpath, footing extensions and rust treatment. The work, which began late last year, was 
delayed after materials were stuck during the Townsville floods. 
 
The Rossville Hall maintenance has been funded by the Queensland Government’s Works for 
Queensland program. 
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